Troop 400 Committee Meeting Minutes

March 15, 2010

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Lori Patchett, Gary Hutchens, John Blyckert, Carla VanKuelen, Adrienne Choate, Dave Covillo, Carolyn Holley.

SCOUTMASTER'S REPORT:

- The boys went to Silver Mountain Water Park instead of a campout last month.
 Everyone had a great time but there was no trip permit done. We need to be more careful.
- Friday March 19 will be the campout for this month. The boys are going to Pacific Lake. Gary will be confirming the boys and parents going tonight.
- There are several boys signed up for the 150 mile bike ride this summer (June). They are also working toward the Bicycle Merit Badge. They have several training rides scheduled to help get into shape and check gear.
- March 18th is Crossover for Pack 420. There will be 11 scouts coming from this Pack. Gary has not heard from any other Packs.
- Pack 420 second year Webelos are asking for a Den Chief. Tyler Durall approached Gary about doing it and will be doing this starting in the Fall. Den Chief training will be in April.
- At the PLC last week, the boys decided they wanted to go to the Council May Camporee and are forming a committee to design our booth.
- The April campout will be planned by the Geckos. They are getting a schedule of things they are doing to Gary.
- OA elections are tonight.
- Next Monday is COH. Mitch Hutchens is in charge.
- NYLT is June 20-25.
- \$75 is due on March 26th for those going to camp.

MINUTES: approved as corrected

TREASURER: see report attached

MEMBERSHIP: Carolyn and others will be at Chester at 6:00 for Crossover for a

parents meeting.

ADVANCEMENT: 5 merit badges, 4 first class ranks, 1 star rank.

EQUIPMENT: The rack for the trailer is planned and ready to make.

TRAINING: Carolyn taught us about a new training requirement called E.D.G.E.

OTHER:

- Mitch Hutchens asked the committee for paper products and drinks for Monday's COH.
- There are 2 committee positions available Outdoor Activities and Fundraiser chair.
- Steven and Jeffery's Eagle COH is coming up and Carla is asking for the cards she sent out to be returned before the COH.

Respectfully Submitted: Tera Tveit